
From: Colleen Fuller
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: voter I.D.
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 10:31:56 AM

It has been brought to my attention that a bill trying to by-pass identification having to
be shown at some voting sessions. If this is correct I wish to make it known that I believe
it is a necessity for voters to identify themselves before voting. The identification tag
attached to our voting letters that come out seemed to work very efficiently. The
outcome of our votes warrants it, it is crucial for a fairly run campaign. We have
to identify ourselves in some many areas in this day and age where I.D. is required to be
shown even to get our mail, Department of transport, see the doctor etc. Please
consider the utter chaos that can ensue if left un-policed. Yours faithfully, Colleen Fuller
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